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Needs and opportunities
Discussion  was  held  with  students  of  Tashkent  Institute  of  Irrigation  and  Engineers  of  Agricultural
Mechanization. The head accountant of the Institute I. Hasanov conducted the discussion. Director of the
Department Z.Yuliyev, the head of the 2nd students’campus, the chairman of the Women's Committee Z.
Khafizova, pedagogue A.Haitova with their remarks.

During the discussion was held on revising the housing utility payments due to the increase in the number
of students in the 2nd Students’campus.

On the 19th of April, 2019, at the student dormitory No. 2, with the chief accountant of the Institute,
Ilkhom Hasanov. Due to the overhaul of the 3rd student dormitory, some students were informed about
the revision of utility bills due to their relocation to the 2nd student dormitory. Due to the fact that the
number of students in the room is 7-8, bedroom allowance has been reduced. The 4th year students are
reimbursed for their graduation (because they are graduating).

Explaining the utility bills' increase in September was announced. In general, disagreements on housing
utility  bills  were eliminated at  the hostel.  I.H  Hasanov,  the chief  accountant  of  the Institute,  asked
questions about the stipends and utility payments, and received all the answers to the full and satisfactory
answers.
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